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Dear Petitioner: 

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 

1552 of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant 

portions of your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records 

(Board) found the evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material 

error or injustice.  Consequently, your application has been denied.    

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on 

25 April 2024.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon request.  

Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative 

regulations and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material 

considered by the Board consisted of your application together with all material submitted in 

support thereof, relevant portions of your naval record, applicable statutes, regulations, and 

policies, to include the Kurta Memo.   

 

A review of your record shows that you entered active duty in the United States Marine Corps on 

4 November 2019 and served as an administrative specialist, military occupational specialty 

0111.   On 4 April 2023, you underwent an End of Active Service (EAS) interview.  The 

interview paperwork noted you wanted to stay on active duty but that you were currently in a 

limited duty (LIMDU) status and had partial physical fitness test (PFT) and combat fitness test 

(CFT) scores.  The interview comments stated in pertinent part: 

 

understands she will need to drastically improve her physical fitness and JEPES markings 

to be competitive for an 0111 boat space…understands her LIMDU status is the first 

thing she needs to address before any kind of retention submission…understands at this 

time she is to be assigned a RE-3P. 

 

You were subsequently discharged, on 3 November 2023, with an Honorable characterization of 

service; your Certificate of Release or Discharge from Active Duty (DD Form 214) states 

Completion of Required Active Service as the narrative reason for separation and a reentry code 

of RE-3P.  

 






